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June 2, 2015

As the 2014-2015 school year is nearing an end, we start looking toward
the new school year with much enthusiasm. Crosby is growing rapidly and
safety for our students is always our top priority. With that in mind, we
wanted to inform you in ample time of a change that will be made starting at
the beginning of the 2015-2016 school year.

Starting next school year, we will no longer allow daily changes to be made
to students' bus pick-up or drop-off locations. Approximately, 86% or 4700
of our 5500 students ride a school bus everyday. Not only do these daily
changes of students’ routes make our system of transportation inefficient,
most importantly it creates an unsafe system for our students. One of our
greatest fears is that somehow we will lose a student. The chances of this
fear becoming a reality are greatly increased when numerous students'
pick-up and drop-off locations are changed on a daily basis.

Please note that we will continue to allow students to be changed from a
bus rider to a car rider.

Although there are districts in our area that require the same pick-up and
drop-off address, Crosby ISD students may designate a pick-up location
that is different from their drop-off location. The pick-up and drop-off
locations can continue to be home, grandparents, day care, etc., but they
must be the same everyday. Any change of address throughout the year
will be considered a permanent change.

These measures are taken to protect our students, help our schools, and
help our transportation department provide the safest transportation
services possible.

We thank you for your understanding and support as we make this
transition for the 2015-2016 school year.

Sincerely,

Keith Moore
Superintendent
Crosby ISD - Tradition...With A Future!



